
JANUARY'S NEWS LETTER

WE ARE ABOUT TO EMBARK ON A NEW YEAR WITH MANY CHANGES! THE

CHAPTER WILL HAVE MANY AREAS OF CHANGE BEGINNING WITH ROTCIJROTC,

THE CHAPTER WILL BE RESPONSIBLE FOR GETTD\TGTHE PACKETS THIS YEAR

WHICH WILL COST THE CHAPTER ABOUT $255.00 THIS YEAR. WE HAVE 17

SCHOOLS THAT WE DO IN COLORADO SPRINGS, PUEBLO AND CANON CITY.

NATIONAL HAS MADE A LOT OF CHANGES THIS LAST CONVENTION TO ALLOW

FOR PURPLE HEART DAY, THE 7TH OF AUGUST. THIS ALLOWS MEMBERS TO BE

HOME FOR THEIR CHAPTERS, PLANNED AND ACTIVITIES. THE CHAPTERS HAVE

TO MOVE UP THEIR REPORTS TO NATIONAL BY ONE MONTH. THESE AREAS WILL

BE DISCUSSED AFTER THE EXICUTIVE MEETING FOR DEPARTMENT THE 6TH OF

JANUARY. THE CHAPTER MEETING WILL BE THE 13TH OF JANUARY 2018. WE WILL

ALSO DISCUSS THE PRESIDENTS DAY DINNER MENU, OUR ONLY CATERED

DINNER RSVP'S, WILL BE NEEDED FOR THE DINNER. WE USUALLY HAVE

GOLDEN CORAL CATER THE DINNER.

WE LOST ONE OF OUR MEMBERS IN DECEMBER JUST BEfORE CHRISTMAS, HIS

SERVICE WAS THE 15TH OF DECEMBER ATTENED BY MEMBFR OF THE CHAPTER

AND AXILLIARY. ANDREW H. MCROY JR. (ANDY). HE SERVfD IN THE U.S. ARMY

DURING THE KOREAN CONFLICT, VIETNAM AND OTHER CcrNFLICTS THROUGH

HIS MILITARY CAREER. HE WILL BE MISSED BY ALL, ANDY DID BINGO FOR A

WHILE AND HE SERVED AS SARGENT AT ARMS FOR THE C~IAPTER.

DOCTOR DAVID ANDREWS WENT TO GOLDEN, CO FOR A PRESENTATION OF A

FRIST RESPONDER PLAQUE TO THE FAMILY OF A STATE PA.TROL CADET THAT

WAS KILLED IN LINE OF DUTY.



THE POLICY FOR MEMBERS THAT WANT TO USE THE CHAPTER HALL FOR THEIR

PARTIES IS TO LEAVE IT IN THE CONDITION YOU FOUND IT IN. THE CHAPTER IS

ALWAYS LEFT CLEAN AND IN ORDER FOR THE NEXT MEETING. NO ONE SEATS

OR USES THE POW/MIA TABLE FOR ANY REASON!!! THE CHAPTER PAYED FOR

THE NEW TABLES TO BE KEEP NICE FOR DINNERS AND MEETINGS THESE TABLE

ARE NOT TO BE MARKED ON BY ANYONE. IF WE HAVE ANY MORE PROBLEMS.

THE CHAPTER WILL HAVE TO STOP ALLOWING THE USE OF THE HALL EXCEPT

CHAPTER USE.

THE NEXT CHAPTER MEETING IS 13TH OF JANUARY AT 1030 HRS

YOURS IN PATORTISM:

COMMMANDER
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MOPH JANUARY 2018 AUXIl.ARY NEWSlETIER

HAPPYNEW YEAR!!!!!!!!!! ~ A Here we are starting another new

year. What are your plans?? What are your goals??? What are we

doing for our Veterans???? ladies it is time this year that we pull

together and get our project ideas in motion. COMETO THE

MEIETINGS.Bring your ideas. In December, we sent $300 to Wreaths

of America for wreaths to be put on Veteran's graves in Colorado

Spriings. tn February, we will celebrate Presldent's Day with our

catered dinner. Reservations must be in by Friday, February 2. We

will be getting food by the number of reservations. If only 10 people

make reservations, that is the amount of food that will be available.

Discussion regarding this meal will be done at the January 13th

meeting. The National convention has been set for July this year. This

means that election of officers will be in March, Installation of officers

in April, and All reports will be do by rnid May. Be thinking about the

office you would like to hold. That sounds far off, but we do not have

a business meeting in February. PleasE~keep prayers, calls, and cards

to IVlarguerite McRoy, who lost her Husband in December.

Yours in Patrlotism,

I(~ ;l:4~
Karen lindquist-President

KanenLindquist2@Yahoo.com
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719-545-1651




